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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

December 20, 2001

TO:


ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

Yesterday, the Legislative Analyst’s Office (LAO) published a report titled “Addressing the State’s Fiscal Problem.”  In this report, the LAO makes a number of recommendations to address the state’s deficit.  Two of the recommendations would transfer the interest from certain transportation accounts and the income from Caltrans property rentals to the General Fund.  These are the only recommendations impacting transportation and the impacts appear to be minimal.  Staff is continuing to evaluate all proposals related to the State’s budget deficit.  The Government Relations staff have a copy of the report which is also available on the LAO website, www.lao.ca.gov. 

Please feel free to contact Government Relations if you need more information.
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